Memo

To: Emmeline Palma, Williamson County Auditor's Office

From: Michael J. Weaver

Date: March 7, 2018

Re: 2013 Road Bond Budget Adjustments

The Road Bond ROW acquisition team is working on acquiring the last three parcels on the Bagdad Road @ CR 278 project in Precinct 2. They have finalized contracts on two of those parcels and will be going to hearing on the third. Please make the following budget adjustments for the 2013 Road Bond project to cover these activities:

 Move \$350,000.00 from P-290 2013 Unallocated to P-438 Bagdad Road @ CR 278

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Cc: Bob Daigh, Williamson County Sr. Director of Infrastructure Pam Navarrette, Williamson County Auditor's Office Julie Kiley, Williamson County Auditor's Office Christen Eschberger, P.E., HNTB Marie Walters, PSI